THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

November 6, 2020

Bonnie Glick

Deputy Administrator

United States Agency for International Development
1300 Pennsylvania Avenue NW

Washington, DC 20004

Dear Deputy Administrator Glick:

Pursuant to the direction of the President, your appointment as Deputy Administrator of the
United States Agency for International Development is hereby terminated, effective
immediately.

Thank you for your service.
Sincerely,

UDMASATE

John D. McEntee 11

Director of Presidential Personnel
The White House

Washington, DC 20502



